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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends, in paragraph 64 of the report, that the
relevant United Nations entities should “conduct a study, in partnership with
indigenous peoples’ organizations, that documents the linkage between
environmental violence, including the operations of extractive industries,
chemical pollution and the destruction of the indigenous habitat, and the sexual
and reproductive health of indigenous peoples, as well as issues pertaining to
sexual exploitation, trafficking of indigenous girls and sexual violence, with
concrete recommendations on protection measures”.
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